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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you about the publication of the Merchant Marine 
Circular:  
 

 MMC-269 Maritime Labour Convention, 2006 (MLC, 2006) Certification 
Process, MLC 2006. 

 MMC-270 Reefers-Ships engaged in the activities of support to the 
operations of capturing fishing resources. 

 MMC-271 Maritime Labour Convention, 2006 (MLC, 2006) National 
Legislation. 

 
 

All of them are self explanatory’s and attached for your reference  
 
 
 
 

 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Angie Reyes. 
Technical Officer 
 


